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From: Paul Morris [mailto:paulmorris24@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, July 01,2016 10:20 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Duke Energy Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project (OPSB case no. 16-0253-GA-BTX) 

To Whom It May Concern -

I am writing you with regard to Duke Energy's Central Corridor Gas Kpeline Extension Project 
(OPSB case no. 16-0253-GA-BTX).

The scope of the project presents a real and present danger to all residents in each of the three 
proposed areas. Each route follows a primary transportation artery that would place the high-pressure 
pipeline in close proximity to densely populated neighborhoods, schools, shopping centers, etc. While I 
understand that projected natural gas usage may dictate the need for such a project, that need does not 
outweigh our civic and moral duty to protect those in harm's way. I would ask that Duke's application 
be denied.

Respectfully,

Paul Morris
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